
 

 

July 22, 2022 
 
Via E-Mail 
 
Federal Election Commission 
Office of Complaints Examination  
     & Legal Administration  
Attn: Christal Dennis, Paralegal  
1050 First Street, NE  
Washington, DC 20463 
 
MUR 8025 – Request for Extension 
 
Dear Ms. Dennis: 
 
This letter requests an extension of time to respond to the Complaint filed against Bryan Smith 
and Bryan Smith for Idaho Inc. (the “Respondents”) in MUR 8025. Respondents received the 
letter and accompanying materials on July 13, 2022, and the response is currently due July 28, 
2022. 
 
We respectfully request an extension of time to respond, so that our response will be due on or 
before August 27, 2022. The extension will permit us to properly evaluate the allegations and 
attached materials, research and compile necessary documentation, and ensure a complete and 
accurate response. 
 
Thank you for your consideration of this request. If you have any questions or need additional 
information, please contact me. 
 
Sincerely,   
 
 
 
Rebekah Marino 
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